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Dear Parent, 

Christmas Week Arrangements 

As we approach the Christmas holiday we would just like to update you on the arrangements 
for the last week of term.  

Christmas Dinner 

On Wednesday 20th December, students will enjoy Christmas Dinner in the Dining Hall 
accompanied by festive music to get them in the Christmas Spirit. There will be no break time 
snacks available (10.40am-11.00am) because Christmas Dinner will be served between 
11.20am and 1.20pm to one House team at a time. This is always a significant undertaking for 
the Catering staff and I thank them for providing us with this experience.   

Christmas Concert 

The Campsmount Academy Christmas Concert takes place on Wednesday 20th December 
7.00pm-8.30pm, we can’t wait to see our talented students performing, tickets are £3 and 
£1.50 for concessions and are available to purchase outside the Dining Hall at break and lunch 
time. 

Last Day of Term 

On the last day of term, Thursday 21st December, Post 16 students will be delivering hampers 
to the elderly in the local community, if you would like to donate any food items for the 
hampers, these can be taken by students to the Post 16 area throughout the week, any 
donations, however small, would be greatly appreciated by the elderly in our community. The 
last day of term will be a festive non-uniform day, students are asked to bring a £1 
contribution. All money raised will be donated to the charity Save the Children.   

School will close for Christmas at 1pm on Thursday 21st December 2023 for all year 
groups. We have contacted the bus companies to confirm transport arrangements. 

Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mr Midgley 
Principal 
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